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When you walk Oregon beaches you can see the impacts of polystyrene foam 

container. This material gets broken down, mixed with sand and pollutes habitat for 

marine animals. An easy fix is to ban the sale of this material in our beautiful state 

and you can make that happen. Please support this bill. Thank you. 


